
We are excited to announce that we have partnered with a new
digital well-being service called Just Ask Max.

With how the world is changing, we want to ensure our pupils
are kept safe online at school and at home. Just Ask Max provides
tailored recommendations to the whole family to foster healthier tech
relationships for all. From cyber bullying, to hackers, online gaming
to sexting, they help you put the right steps in place to protect your
whole family.

As a school, we’ll continue with everything we’re already doing to
keep pupils safe online – Just Ask Max is here for you, the
parents. So, what’s next?

1. To provide a tailored service for you, we need your input on 
5 questions around online safety – please respond here
(takes about 45 seconds).

2. Head over to Just Ask Max to watch their fun video on how it 
works.

3. We’ll let you know when the service goes live (end of 
June) and provide you with the special discount we have 
secured with them.

https://i207wkbtwy1.typeform.com/to/DKdlZI9j
https://vimeo.com/541237836

